
Watford Optimist Non-Profit Housing Corp. “Ambassador Place” is seeking proposals from 

experienced property management firms.  The property is comprised of 30 units, 16 townhomes 

and 14 apartments.  It is located in the small town of Watford, ON.  The Building is to be 

managed according to the regulations of the Housing Services Act 2011.  All proponents must be 

experienced in the management of projects funded under the act.  We are looking for someone 

to be physically in the office one day a week.   

Please send all submissions directly to Mark Hamel, P.O. Box 627, Watford, ON, N0M 2S0 

All submissions must be received by July 15, 2025

For a detailed request for proposal documents, please call 226-402-1287 


